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Good morning,
 
With the increased number of wildfires that have been plaguing our air quality and jeopardizing the
health of workers in Washington State, I feel this WAC is critical and due. Protecting people from the
harmful effects of smoke inhalation and putting safeguards into law is essential. I support WAC 296-
62-085 and appreciate all those who worked on it.
 
Best regards,
 

Cordell Fischer
Secretary-Treasurer
Bricklayers And Allied Craftworkers
Local 1 Washington and Alaska

15208 52nd Ave S STE 120, Tukwila, WA 98188
Office: 206.248.2456 |Cell: 206-399-4320 |Fax: 206.248.2459                                                           
www.bac1wa-ak.org
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